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Thursday 27th February 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

 
 

Just a reminder that it is World Book Day on Thursday 5th March and children are invited to come 
to school dressed up as a book character of their choice.  There will be 1 or 2 prizes for each class 
for the best costumes.  (Nursery have a different theme.) Children will be doing lots of exciting 
activities during the day including sharing their favourite books and reading with children and 
adults in other classes.  

 

 
 
We would also like children to design and make a potato book character e.g. using pipe cleaners, 
paint, googly eyes, etc. – whatever they choose.  We are really looking forward to seeing how 
creative the children can be and there will be prizes for the best potato book characters in each 
class.  All decorated potatoes need to be brought into school by the morning of Thursday 5th 
March.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 

 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher  
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